
ROADWORKS
CONSTRUCTION CREW: Cadoux
Townsite drainage works. Traffic
Management in use.

MAINTENANCE GRADERS: Area 1 - N/A
due to annual leave.   
Area 2 - Kirwan area moving towards
Burakin. Traffic Management in use.

BACKHOE CREW - Cadoux Townsite
drainage works. Traffic Management in
use.

TOWN MAINTENANCE - Various footpath
and verge maintenance. Traffic
Management in use.

OFFICE CLOSURE
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SHIRE STAFF SPOTLIGHT
Nat Godfrey - Customer Service Officer CRC

The Shire Administration Office and Wongan
Hills CRC will be closed for an all staff meeting
on:

Tuesday 30th April
9.00am-11.00am

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Nat recently joined the Shire as a Customer
Service Officer based at the CRC. Nat is a well-
loved community member and her bubbly
personality is the perfect addition to the CRC’s
friendly team. Nat first moved to Wongan Hills
in 1999 after growing up in Safety Bay just
south of Perth. During her time in Wongan,
Nat has worked at both the Wongan Hills
Hotel and the Hardware Store making her an
expert in all thing's customer service. 
Nat has become a very involved community
member being a St John Ambulance
volunteer. Nat can also be often found at a
community event and is usually the most
popular attraction for the kids, offering her
talented creativity skills in the form of
facepainting.  
Not only creative and community-minded,
Nat is also adventurous and could be 
found jumping out of a plane to 
celebrate her 40th birthday. 
Nat hopes to see much more of 
the world, with more travelling on 
the bucket list with seeing the 
Northern Lights in Norway at 
the top.



The upcoming verge collection to dispose of your bulk waste isn't too far away so start
preparing soon.

Wongan Hills: 09.05.2024
Ballidu: 10.05.2024

Remember:
Please place rubbish on the verge no earlier than ONE week ahead of collection date. Have
items ready for collection by 6:00am on the advertised date. Our team will not return once a
street has been cleared.
Do not create a hazard.
Do not obstruct footpaths or driveways and ensure neighbouring drivers have a clear
sightline from their driveway.
Do not stack material against walls or fences.
Do not stack items on top of sprinklers and water meters.
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BULK WASTE VERGE COLLECTION COMING SOON...



West Australian Field & Game Association will be carrying out a corella cull for the management
and control of corellas within our area. This management strategy is in place for pest control due
to the damage and impact on social and environmental issues caused. 

When:
Saturday 27th April - 9.00am to 5.00pm
Sunday 28th April - 7.00am to 1.00pm

Please note Police will be in attendance and all safety measures will be in place for the shoot.
West Australian Field & Game Association are an accredited organisation for the culling of
corellas. 

Access Restrictions:

Please be informed that the upcoming shoot event is NOT open to the public. Once the cull
begins at the specified times mentioned above, there will be NO access to the pavilion and
football ovals. Additionally, the reserve north of Waddington-Wongan Hills Road and at the rear
of the hospital will also be restricted.

For your convenience, we have provided detailed shoot maps in the pictures below, highlighting
the restricted areas. Your understanding and cooperation are greatly appreciated to assist in
making it a smooth and safe event for everyone.

For more information please visit: https://www.wongan.wa.gov.au/corella-management.aspx
If you have any other queries relating to this, please contact our office on 9671 2500.
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CORELLA MANAGEMENT


